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FBI DCLA Award 
Presentation in 
Portland
Stay tuned for the FBI Headquarters Award Presentation in May!

Portland Police Supporting PACTT at the FBI  

Rosella Loved the FBI Award Ceremony!

Ron, Kathy, Marvin, and Kieran Ramsey, FBI 
SAC, with the Leadership Award

Limon with FBI Matt, Stephanie and Will
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Friends Celebrating Kathy at the FBI

Dolly and Farrah at the Washington State 
School for the Blind

Thank You for This Incredible Award!

Blaine Gets a Big Hug at Read to a Dog

Puppy Kisses at FBI Award Ceremony

Blaine Sleeping on the Job

April Was a 
Busy Month!  
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Falla with PDX Alaska Airlines

Leigh and Rosella Love Helping at OHSTAR 
Training

Lisa and Liberty at the Multnomah Co 
DA’s Therapy Thursday

Venice is All Smiles at the Public Defender’s Office
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Sandy Being So Patient at OHSTAR Training

Greeters at Wet Nose!

Teams at OHSTAR Training

PACTT Teams Supporting Wet Nose

Fanny the Duck Visits a Winning Donor!

An Unforgettable 
Night at Wet Nose!
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Roger Making an Appearance on Stage!
Poison Water and Misty Taking a Picture at 
the Llama and Alpaca Photo Booth

PDX Communication Staff Visit

Sandy and Dolly

What a Duo!
“What a team these two are! Sandy, the professional 
as always, constantly looking for the underdog to 
comfort. Meanwhile, Dolly makes sure everyone 
is visited and no one is left out. These are difficult 
visits for Kathi and me, as these kids have committed 
crimes and been through unimaginable trauma in 
their short lives. 
To see them smile, laugh, or come out of their shells 
for just a short while is so rewarding. The children 

A Thank You 
from PDX!
“Thank you so much for helping make our PDX 
Telecommunicator’s Week amazing! Karen & 
Venice and Jim & Megan were just so delightful and 
kind. There were many kisses and tail wags!

I learned so much about the programs you support 
from Jim & Karen, and I’m even more impressed  
than I was before. Thanks for all that your 
organization does!”

that we see often are always so happy to see the dogs. 
They’ve even gone as far as to tell us that when the 
dogs come, they feel less stress and anxiety. Job well 
done, girls. Now it’s time for some treats and a nap!”
- Denise
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Time to RSVP for the 
PACTT Appreciation 
Party!
Saturday, June 24th | 10am-12pm | Charlton Kennels & Farm
DoveLewis invites you, a guest, and your PACTT pups to 
celebrate your incredible work as therapy teams at the 
annual PACTT Appreciation Event! Join us for hors 
d’oeuvres as we celebrate 10 years of this incredible 
program. And we’ve a special guest speaker that you don’t 
want to miss!

Save the Date for the 

Golf Tournament
Friday, July 28th | Langdon Farms Golf Club

Mark your calendar for the annual DoveLewis Golf 
Tournament which supports all the work you do for 
the community. Stay tuned for more details!

RSVP Today!

Warmer Weather Means 
it’s Time for New Merch!

Check out all the PACTT merchandise available for you 
including polos, long sleeves, and more. Click Here to Shop Now!

Kathy Loter 
PACTT Program Director 

253-951-0306
kloter@dovelewis.org

https://www.dovelewis.org/form/2023-pactt-appreciation-rsvp
http://sidelinedesigns.com/dove_lewis_canine_therapy/shop/home
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